Orr&Reno

Susan S. Geiger
sgeiger@orr-reno.com
Direct Dial 603.223.9154
Direct Fax 603.223.9054
Admitted in NH and MA

November 7, 2013

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DRM 12-036 Rulemaking — PUC 400 Rules
Dear Ms. Howland:
Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned docket please find an original and six (6)
copies of NECTA’s Comments on the Draft Final Rules Proposal issued October 3, 2013 and an

original and six (6) copies of a redlined document containing NECTA’s suggested revisions to
the Draft Final Rules Proposal.

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

S A i gen

Susan S. Geiger

Enclosures
cc: Service List (electronic mail only)
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